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Gentlemen: 

As a result of an examination of your activities and Form(s) 990 for the 
year(s) ending June 30, 1984 no change is necessary to your exempt status 
under section 50l(c)(3) of the Internal Revenue Code. 

However, we have reclassified your foundation status as defined in 
section 509(a) of the Internal Revenue Code. You qualify as an 
organization described in section(s) 509(a)(3). This supersedes our 
prior letter classifying your foundation status under section(s) 
509(a)(2) of the Internal Revenue Code. 

This classification is based on the assumption that your current 
operations will continue. All changes in your purposes, character, or 
method of operation must be reported to your District Director for 
consideration of ·their effect on your exempt status. 

Please keep this letter as part of your permanent records. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

Sincerely yours, 

District Director 




